
www .hodgson r u s s . c om

HODGSON RUSS NAMED FINALIST FOR ATHENA
AWARD

March 3, 2022
 

Hodgson Russ LLP is pleased to announce that the firm has been named a finalist for The ATHENA Organizational
Award®. This award recognizes a for-profit organization that supports, develops, and honors women leaders, inspiring
women to achieve their full potential and creating balance in leadership throughout Buffalo Niagara. Winners will be
announced on April 5th.

About the ATHENA Awards®

The Buffalo Niagara Partnership is the area representative for ATHENA International, a nonprofit that seeks to support,
develop, and honor women leaders. The ATHENA Awards® are celebrated around the world in more than 500
communities and 8 countries. The Annual Luncheon brings the individual and organizational finalists together with the
community for networking and a celebratory Awards presentation.

Hodgson Russ attorneys facilitate the U.S. legal aspects of transactions around the world. Our attorneys practice in every
significant area of law and uses multidisciplinary work teams to serve the specific, often complex, needs of clients, which
include public and privately held businesses, governmental entities, nonprofit institutions, and individuals. Hodgson Russ
has offices in Albany, Buffalo, Hackensack, New York City, Palm Beach, Rochester, Saratoga Springs and Toronto. To learn
more, visit www.hodgsonruss.com.


